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Sent:

To:

Subject:

Shereen Shermak <sshermak@alummit.edu>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 5:44 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
sshermak@alum.mit.edu
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Shereen Shermak in Boston, MA

As an employee of an IB, the proposed regulations could put my job in jeopardy.

As someone familiar with the regulatory framework of both the Futures and Forex market, I find the proposal to be
unnecessarily anti-competitive for IBs. I am not sure how defending the larger brokers benefits the end customer.

Please give consideration to those of us whose livelihoods depend on the Forex industry in your decisionmaking.

Shereen Shermak

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/


